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  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Flamingos 
Gold – Evie M, Bella, Poppy K, George, Flynn, Oscar, Nate 

 

Kingfishers 
Gold – Mason, Poppy, Max, Matilda x 2, Chloe, Sydney, Ethan, Lewis, Oliver, Chloe 

 Good Work – Matilda x 2 

 

Jackdaws 
Gold – Dean, Eleanor, Holly, Evelyn, Ben, Juliet, Ilyas, Jack 

Good Work – Lexi, Thomas 

Accelerated Reader Bronze – Eleanor S 

 

Hummingbirds 
Gold – Merryn, Maggie, Mia B, Samuel, Amie, Jess 

Good Work – Perry 

Headteachers Award - Pixie 

 
 

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%) 

Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before. 
 
 

Flamingos 99.2% Kingfishers 95.2% Jackdaws 96.1% Hummingbirds 94.4%   5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.2%  

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

 

GR8 AS UR Our GR8 AS U R recommences on Monday 7th October. This programme will 

supplement our PSHE teaching and learning. The children will take part in a fun day on Monday 

with an assembly and workshops delivered by the lovely Helen. Please ask your children about 

it when they come home on Monday. 

4th  

October 

2019 Friday Bulletin  



 

Space Centre We are delighted to advise you that the trip to the Space Centre for 

Jackdaws and Hummingbirds will be proceeding.  Payment details for trip will be set up on 

ParentMail in due course. 

 

Letter from Public Health England attached Please see attached letter re 

suspected Norovirus outbreak in County. 

 

Advance Notice Please note that the Parents Maths Café has been rearranged to Tuesday 

15th October 2019 from 9-10 a.m. 

Bedtime Stories will be on 15th January 2020.  On this day paid afterschool club will finish at 

5 p.m. so all children will have chance to attend. (More details on the Bedtime Stories to 

follow later in the year) 

 

Harvest Festival Please note that due to circumstances beyond our control, we have had 

to change the date of the Harvest Festival.  This will now take place on 8th October at the 

church. 

 

Non Uniform Day Friday 18th October In order to raise funds for the School Bus 

there will be a non uniform day.  There will be a minimum donation of £1.00 to not wear 

uniform!   

 

Aldi vouchers We are collecting Team GB stickers.  For every £30 or more you spend from 

6th September to 3rd November you will receive a Team GB sticker.  See letter in your child’s 

bag. 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Advanced notice – School Fair Saturday 30th November 12-2 p.m. 

Open Tray morning 8th October 

Hummingbirds Parent Lunch 11th October 1.15 p.m. 

Return Parent Lunch order forms for Kingfishers and Hummingbirds 

Appointments available to book on ParentMail for Parents’ Evening from 28th October 
 


